
Jesmond Community Orchard Ladybird
Survey
The Natural History Society of Northumbria is carrying out a survey of ladybirds in the Orchard
and would like the help of visitors to complete the count. To find out more and take part, visit their
website nhsn.org.uk/the-north-east-ladybird-spot/

You can also carry out a survey anywhere in the north east and send your details in to  The
Natural History Society of Northumbria

You can find out more about Jesmond Community Orchard via the link below: 
jesmondcommunityorchard.co.uk
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Natural History Society of Northumbria
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